
Your Input Is Important!

Annual Meeting
Tuesday, April 8, 2014
Arthur Davis Conference Room
Greater Des Moines Partnership

700 Locust Street, Suite 100
Meeting begins at 3pm
All Branch Locations Will Close at 2 pm

Parking Available in the 9th & Locust Ramp

Would you like to play an active role in shaping your Credit Union’s future? 
If so, there’s never been a better time!  Premier is currently seeking volunteer board members!  

To be considered, candidates must be a primary member in good standing and at least  
18 years of age. If you believe in the credit union philosophy of “people helping people”  

and are interested in learning more about becoming a volunteer board member,  
please contact Steve at 515-282-1611.


